
 
RECONCILIATION 
By appointment by calling the Priest  
 
ANOINTING OF THE SICK / MINISTRY TO THE SICK 
Please call the Parish Office to arrange for anointing for 
someone who is seriously ill, preparing for surgery or  
home-bound. We can visit upon request 
 
MARRIAGE 
Please contact the Priest to make  arrangements at least 
nine months in advance   
 
SACRAMENTS 

• Baptism 
• Confirmation/First Eucharist (Grade 2+) 
• First Reconciliation (Grade 4+) 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Adults 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Children 

 

Contact:  sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca 
 
FUNERALS 
Our staff are able to assist you during this difficult time. 
Once you have contacted the funeral home, please call the 
Parish Office to plan the funeral Mass and other 
arrangements  
 
PARISH REGISTRATION 
Registration forms are available on the Resurrection web-
site, at the parish office or at the Welcome Desk. Please 
notify the Parish Office of any address changes. 
 
HOSPITAL CHAPLAINS 
Hospital chaplains visit patients and their families to  
address any spiritual needs, to pray, to provide a friendly 
face and comforting presence, to talk about people’s fears 
and concerns, to bring Communion, and to contact a priest 
for anointing of the sick. 
 
 

Pasqua Hospital:  306-519-1380 
Wascana Rehabilitation Centre:  306-530-6511 

General Hospital:  306-519-1405 

REGULAR MASS TIMES: 
Saturday: 5:00pm 
Sunday: 9:00am & 11:00am 
 
Wednesday, Thursday and Friday 9:00am 
Tuesday evening: 7:00pm 
 
Masses are broadcast daily at 9:00 am, the links are on our  
website at resurrectionparish.ca  

Pastoral Team 
Father Rick Krofchek (306-352-0988) 

Assisting Priest: Father Mau Nguyen  -  Deacon: Reverend Mr. Joe Lang   

INFORMATION 

   
  Monday        9:00am      No Mass                    
                                
  Tuesday        7:00pm   + Jack Harris                  
                                                           by Henriette Howat                              
   

  Wednesday  9:00am       Int. of Sr. Myriam Lariviere  
                                                            by Nancy Banks                              
                                                             

  Thursday      9:00am      Int. of McCullough families 
                                                          by Frances Kindred                        
                                                                      

  Friday           9:00am      Int. for the family of Ray Sombach 
                                                              by Steranka & Rybchuk families   
 

PLEASE NOTE: There will be no Mass on Monday    
mornings during July and August                       

3155 Windsor Park Road  -  Regina, SK   S4V 3B1 
Phone: 306-352-0800   Fax: 306-352-0999   
Email:  office@resurrectionparish.ca 
Office Hours:  Office is temporarily closed to public access 
Please reach out to us by phone or email to book an appointment 
Contact our office 
July & August - Tuesday – Friday: 9:00 am – 1:00 pm 
Please call in advance 

 

Today’s Readings 
Deuteronomy 4.1-2, 6-8 

Ps 15.2-3, 3-4, 4-5 
James 1.17-18, 21-22, 27 
Mark 7.1-8, 14-15, 21-23 

 
See page three of this bulletin and/or our website for more information. 



SACRAMENTS 
        … an ongoing journey of faith 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

 

 
Baptism 
Infant:  Registration is ongoing   
Baptism preparation is a requirement for 
first time parents, and can be taken before 
the baby is born. 
 

Since we are in the process of re-opening, 
specific dates are not set yet for either  
preparation classes or celebrations.  
Once we have a few families registered, we 
will set dates. To ensure you are able to 
baptize your child when you would like, 
please contact us as soon as possible.  
 
  
Baptism 
Age 7 and older:  
Children of this age are also able to       
complete confirmation/1st Eucharist and 
baptism preparation at the same time. 
These classes are run only once a year and 
begin at the beginning of October.  
 

Confirmation/1st Eucharist (gr2+) 
First Reconciliation (gr4+) 
Pre-registration for these sacraments is now 
open based on the school year of 
2020/2021: 
• children in grade 2 or higher – can   

register for Confirmation and First     
Eucharist. 

• Children in grade 4 or higher can      
register for First Reconciliation.  

  

Dates will be determined once we know how 
many children are registered and how many 
classes are required. 
 

Register for all sacraments by email to:  
sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca.  
 
If you have any questions you can    
either email the address above or call 
Barb at 306-352-8044.  
 

Please register as soon as possible so 
we can plan appropriately. 

Anointing of Sick – available to anyone who is seriously ill or preparing 
for surgery  
 

Reconciliation – Priests are available before or after any Mass - or by 
appointment  
 

Marriage – register as soon as possible to ensure marriage preparation 
can be completed  
 

For any of these sacraments – Call Fr. Rick at 306-352-0988 



OURPARISH 
EVENTS FROM OUR PARISH AND OUR FAITH COMMUNITY 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

www.resurrectionparish.ca 

Did you know that you can send your weekly tithes and offerings now by e-transfer? Send them to  
finance@resurrectionparish.ca and they will be included with your annual tax receipt. If you would like to    

inquire about other ways of giving electronically, please email the Parish at  
finance@resurrectionparish.ca or call our office at 306-352-0800. Thank you again 
for your generosity in doing the Lord’s work in our Parish, our community, our city, 
and beyond. 

                                We’re looking for people to sign up                
                               to help with all liturgical ministries.    
                          Even if you had helped out in the past; 
please take this opportunity to sign up again as we slowly get 
our Masses back to normal.  CLICK HERE to sign up, or see our 
website for more information 

Thank You 

                       OUR PARISH HAS AN ACTIVE  
             PRAYER MINISTRY. IF YOU OR   

         SOMEONE YOU KNOW IS IN    
 NEED OF PRAYER, OR IF YOU WISH 

TO JOIN THE PRAYER MINISTRY PLEASE 
CONTACT  

Sharon Schauerte, 306.586.9143 or email 
at  

sharon_schauerte2@hotmail.com   

We are once again collecting school supplies for St. Michaels School.  If you are able to help us out, please 
drop off your donations in the boxes in the gathering space. Please check our website at 
www.resurrectionparish.com for a complete listing of school supplies that would be most beneficial for the 
students at St. Michael.   Thank you!  As well, monetary donations can be made directly on the  
St. Michael website…here is the info we usually share: 
  

To donate money please visit   
https://reginacatholicschools.schoolcashonline.com/Fee/Details/4/216/false/true . 
 

Be sure to use the "Fund Destination" drop down menu to select St. Michael Community School and add "School Supplies" to 
the message box. Your donation will be used to purchase items for students in need. Thank you for your support. A donation 
receipt will be emailed to you. 

CWL General Meeting  
 
Tuesday September 7 at 7:30 pm (in the Hall) after the 7 pm Mass 
Guest Speaker -Lori Bresciani  speaking about women taking opportunities for public positions.  
 
All women in the parish are welcome! Come out for fellowship and fun. 

Drop & Go for the Knights 
 

The Knights of Columbus Resurrection Council are launching a new fundraiser. Please consider donating your beverage    
containers to the Knights.  All one has to do is take your containers to the Sarcan Depot on Victoria Avenue next to Giant 
Tiger. Use the Drop & Go entrance just to the left of the regular entrance. There is even a dedicated parking stall next to the 

entrance. Separate your recycling at home by putting plastics, cartons and aluminum cans into bags and glass beverage containers into 
boxes (don’t forget to include your milk containers). Once inside the building go to the self-serve terminal. 
 
You will need to punch in the code knights 13214 (all small letters and a space between knights and 13214) and then tap login. Once 
logged in, enter the number of tags you want printed. Then before dropping off the containers, place one tag for each bag and box you 
brought in. That is all that there is to it. 
 
Your donation will go a long way to help with the many charities the Knights support. Thank you in advance for your helping hand. 

The Marian Centre is resuming its lunch program and is once again grateful for 
donations of muffins, cookies or other baked goods. We will continue to serve our meals 
at the door until the 18th of October, when it is our hope to return indoor hospitality and 
meals.  
 

https://forms.gle/b538jS6eoZTvbzgS6


If you  haven't picked up your collection envelopes for this year, they are sitting in the       
gathering space. Please pick them up before or after Mass. 
 
Also please note: If you are using last years envelopes; please put your name on the envelope -   
the numbers on the envelopes change every year and we want to make sure that we issue your 
year-end charitable donation receipt correctly.  

OURPARISH 
EVENTS FROM OUR PARISH AND OUR FAITH COMMUNITY 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

www.resurrectionparish.ca 

“During the past school year St. Gabriel provided a new outstanding  
service their families.  Each morning and afternoon Mr. Ken, the        
volunteer crossing guard was our “Golden Greeter”.  His role was to  
support our safety patrol by operating the crossing guard in front of the 
school.   The daily banter of ‘good morning’, ‘have a wonderful day’, and 
‘look forward to seeing you tomorrow’, set the tone for a very welcoming 
school community.  Mr. Van Betuw and Mrs. Morhart joined him to    
provide similar greetings yet they were free to answer questions, greet 
bus students and address other needs.  Everyone loved and appreciated 

Mr. Ken as he showed up for 30 minutes in the morning and 30 minutes at the end of the 
day, every day all year to ensure our kids safety and support their mental health.         
St. Gabriel is in need of a team of “Golden Greeters” to continue this service for 2021-
2022. Anyone who can help is welcome.  You may be able to commit to one day a week, 
one week a month, or one month this year.   Mr. Ken will tell you that this service did as much, or 
maybe even more for him than the kids!  Mr. Ken invites you to be a member of his team of “Golden 
Greeters!” 
 
God Bless 
Paul Van Betuw, Principal 

PLEASE NOTE THE NEW LOCATION FOR  

PRAISE IN THE PARK 

AT THE WASCANA PARK BAND STAND 



Visit our web site for more events and information 

www.resurrectionparish.ca 

YOUTH 
… faith, friends and family 

 

Welcome to Youth Ministry at Resurrection Parish!  
 

We are a dynamic ministry for youth (K-grade 12), young adults (19-35 years old) and their families. We want to support the total         
development of the young people in our parish by encouraging healthy relationships, positive habits, and, most importantly, a love of God. 
Serving youth and young adults in the parish and neighboring schools, we offer diverse programs to help all youth and young adults take 

the next step in their faith journey.  

For more information, go to our website and follow us on social media! 
Youth Ministry Coordinator- Sera Lizée  -  Ph. 306-352-0976  -  Email: youth@resurrectionparish.ca 

 
Instagram: https://www.instagram.com/resurrection_youth/  Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/ResurrectionYouthYQR/ 

 
This year we are hoping to run Challenge and Conquest out of resurrection parish. Follow our social media for updates! More 

information will be coming out soon! The program is for all youth K-1st year university! These programs work on not only 
faith development but also personal and leadership development! 

 

We also have: 
E3 Evenings online for grade 8-12 - Source Grade 8-12 - -Nativity Pageant k-8 -  

Good Friday, mime k-8 - Walk Wednesdays k-12 - -Kids Alive K-grade 5 

Tuesday Night Hangout after mass k-Young Adults - Family activities - The Depths retreat grade 8-12 

Challenge k-Young Adults - Conquest k-Young Adults - Young Adult Groups - And more to come!!! 





24th Annual Golf Tournament
Regina Beach 

433 McNab 

Saturday,

LIMITED SPACE AVAILABLE!
 

 

9 Hole, B
Total score must use 2 

 

Shotgun start at 9:00am!

Includes a hot lunch (served at noon) 
registration and payment

Golf carts are a
Please contact the Regina Beach Golf Course at 306

Register through
306-569

is hosting their 
Annual Golf Tournament

 

Regina Beach Golf Course 
433 McNab Road, Regina Beach 

 

Saturday, Sept 11, 2021, 9:00 a.m. 
 

LIMITED SPACE AVAILABLE! 

$75 per golfer 
 
 
 

9 Hole, Best Ball Format 
Total score must use 2 drives from each golfer.

Shotgun start at 9:00am! 
Please arrive at 8:30am 

 

(served at noon) and a $25 charitable tax receipt
registration and payment). 

 

Golf carts are available at an additional cost.  
Please contact the Regina Beach Golf Course at 306-729-4654 to reserve a cart.

 

through RPLA with payment by September 
569-1985   -   rpla@sasktel.net 

LOCATION

 

Annual Golf Tournament 

drives from each golfer. 

charitable tax receipt (with 

 
4654 to reserve a cart. 

with payment by September 3rd 

NEW 
LOCATION! 



  SUNDAY   AUGUST 29 
                           2:00 p.m. 
 

 
Join Us  

Free Spirit 
 

Singing Some Up-Lifting Favorites 
                                                 

                                                                   

                                                                                       at                                                                                                                                                                                                   

                            St. Peter’s Parish Hall 
   100 Argyle St. N.                                              

                                           
            (south side entrance)                                                                                                                 

( parking in back)                                                                                 

(wheelchair accessible) 

 

 

 

 

Porceeds to St. Peter’s CWL 
free will offering    refreshments 

  

For more onformationcall: Patricia 306-530-3075 

 





Position of Parish Caretaker for St. Peter Parish 

This part-time position is to provide efficient and effective caretaking of the St. Peter facilities, 
ensuring the cleanliness, maintenance, security and general appearance of the buildings and 
grounds.  
 
The successful candidate must be able to work independently and in a team environment, and 
operate and maintain parish equipment, at flexible hours. 
 
The nature of this position imposes the need for honesty, integrity and reliability, to work with 
interruptions and to regularly prioritize work in order to meet deadlines, with minimal 
supervision. In addition, the position requires tact and courtesy when interacting with the 
pastor, Parish Council members, parishioners, and the public. As this parish includes members 
from many different cultural and linguistic backgrounds, respect for diversity and an ability to 
sustain effective relationships in a multicultural context is essential. 
 
The Employee must possess a valid Class 5 Driver’s Licence for the Province of Saskatchewan 
and have the means and ability to travel within the City of Regina. 
 
The job’s starting rate is $18.00 per hour, for 20 hours a week. 
 
Interested applicants will send resumes to stpete@sasktel.net or: 
  
St. Peter Parish 
100 Argyle St. 
Regina SK  S4R 4C3 
 

This competition closes on Monday, August 30, 2021. 

 



 
 

 

Reconciliation and healing for residential school survivors and 

their communities– financial appeal announced by 

Saskatchewan bishops: The five Catholic bishops of 

Saskatchewan on July 13th released more details about a 

planned fund-raising appeal entitled “Catholic TRC healing 

response.” The Saskatchewan bishops said that the appeal’s 

goal is “to support Residential School survivors and their 

communities and to engage more deeply in our own ongoing 

commitment and response to the Truth and Reconciliation 

process” with funds going to the priorities of healing and 

reconciliation; cemeteries on the sites of former residential 

schools; and education and cultural support. “We are 

collaborating with potential participants, and consulting with 

Indigenous dialogue partners, including Survivors, Elders, 

Knowledge Keepers, Chiefs, and other community members. 

Out of these conversations, each diocese and eparchy will 

discern and communicate separately how they will proceed 

with the Appeal in their respective dioceses and communities,” 

said the bishops. For those who wish to donate immediately or 

make a long-term pledge, see the online giving options at: 

dscf.ca/catholic-trc-healing-response 

You can also give directly through the Archdiocese of Regina 

at archregina.sk.ca/giving  

Please visit the Archdiocesan Indigenous Relations web page 

for updates, education, and ways to engage in Truth and 

Reconciliation. archregina.sk.ca/indigenous-relations 

The Archdiocese of Regina Lay Formation Program 
Sharing The Joy Of The Gospel! 

Our mission is to provide you with a renewed missionary zeal 
fueled by the joy of the Gospel! One weekend per month from 
October until June, Catholics who want to know, love and 
serve Christ more deeply come together at Campion College in 
Regina. During this three-year program you will; 
  +Become more deeply aware of God's personal love and 
activity in your life. 
  +Encounter Jesus Christ, discover his plan of sheer 
goodness for you and deepen your relationship with Christ and 
his Church. 
  +Discover how to more intentionally integrate your faith in 
daily life in service to Christ. 
  +Be given the Spiritual and Formation tools you need to 
follow Christ's commission to "Go, make disciples of all 
nations". 
We are currently accepting applications for our Fall intake. For 
more information on how to register or our COVID-19 health 
and safety protocols, please contact our Program Coordinator, 
Deacon Eric Gurash at 306-352-1651 ext 211 or email him at 
egurash@archregina.sk.ca.  
 

Pope Francis’ Monthly Prayer Intentions - August 

The Church - Let us pray for the Church, that she may receive 

from the Holy Spirit the grace and strength to reform herself in 

the light of the Gospel. 

 

Rachel's Vineyard Ministry of SK 2021 Retreat 

Are you hurting because of an abortion? Rachel's Vineyard is a 

safe place to renew, rebuild and redeem hearts broken by 

abortion. Weekend retreats offer you a supportive, confidential 

and non-judgmental environment where women and men can 

express, release and reconcile painful post-abortive emotions to 

begin the process of restoration, renewal and healing.  Our next 

retreat in Saskatchewan will be held Oct 1-3, 2021.  To register, 

please contact Elaine at 1-306-480-8911 or email: 

r.vineyardsk@sasktel.net. 
 

Sunday, August 8, 2021 

Pilgrimage at the Shrine of Our Lady of Lourdes, St. Peter’s 

Colony, near Kronau, SK will begin with Adoration/Benediction 

& Reconciliation in the Grotto at 1:00 pm. For further 

information see attached poster, www.stpeterkronau.ca call Fr. 

Chinh Vu at 306-771-2387  

https://dscf.ca/catholic-trc-healing-response
file:///C:/Users/LPolk/AppData/Local/Microsoft/Windows/INetCache/Content.Outlook/EJE85OU8/archregina.sk.ca/giving
https://archregina.sk.ca/indigenous-relations
mailto:egurash@archregina.sk.ca
about:blank
http://www.stpeterkronau.ca/
https://archregina.sk.ca/calendar/our-archdiocese/2021-09-18/arch-regina-congress-virtual-save-date


 
 

Saskatchewan Roughrider Home Game Parking 

Fundraiser 

Holy Rosary Cathedral Parking Lots $10 per 

car. Proceeds to refugee sponsorship. 

Friday August 6, Saturday August 14, Saturday August 

21. Need information? Contact Bernadette at 306 537 

4158 or bernadette.kutarna@sasktel.net. 
Sunday, September 12th, 2021 

The CAL MURPHY MEMORIAL, Holy Cross Charity Golf 

Tournament, Deer Valley Golf Club. For more info, see 

attached posters, contact Holy Cross office at 306-347-

0929 or email hc.office@holycrossregina.ca 

Stewardship Bulletin Bits August 

August 1, 2021 - 18th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

“Each day the people are to go out and gather their daily 

portion; thus will I test them, to see whether they follow my 

instructions or not.”  Exodus 16:4 

When the Israelites gathered more than their daily portion of 

manna, the surplus became wormy and rotten.  In the same 

way today, self-reliance, pride and ego leads to hoarding and 

excessive surplus of goods and money.  Living a stewardship 

lifestyle helps us discern our “wants” from our “needs”.  Living 

a grateful and generous lifestyle reminds us that God will 

provide all that we need and that we have plenty to share. 

August 8, 2021 - 19th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

“Get up and eat or the journey will be too much for you!”  1 

Kings 19:7 

God knows that committing to a stewardship lifestyle is difficult.  

However, we were not designed to do it on our own, we need 

His help.  Fortunately, God gave us the greatest gift of all, His 

son, Jesus.  Through the gift of the Eucharist we join our 

sacrifice with the sacrifice of the Holy Mass and receive the 

strength and courage to be His joyful disciples. 

August 15, 2021 - The Assumption of the Blessed Virgin 

Mary 

“And Mary said, “My soul proclaims the greatness of the Lord; 

my spirit rejoices in God my savior.”    Luke 1: 46 

After Jesus, we look to Mary as our model of stewardship.  Her 

entire life was lived in obedience to God’s will.  Just as the 

moon reflects the light of the sun, Mary reflects the light of 

Christ.  Like Mary, we too are called to reflect Christ to the 

world.  We do this by living grateful and generous lives.  We do 

this by putting other’s needs before our wants. 

August 22, 2021 - 21st Sunday in Ordinary Time 

“If it does not please you to serve the Lord, decide today whom 

you will serve…As for me and my household, we will serve the 

Lord.”  Joshua 24:15 

When we commit to serve the Lord, we must be willing to 

become a disciple in the work of the Lord.  A disciple is a 

person who spends time in prayer every day, joyfully 

participates in charitable works and generously supports their 

local parish and Church mission.  If we say we serve God, we 

must actually do something and not merely talk about it! 

August 29, 2021 - 22nd Sunday in Ordinary Time 

“Be doers of the word and not hearers only…”  James 1:22 

It’s easy to understand the definition of stewardship – living a 

grateful and generous life.  The hard part is doing it!  How do 

your actions reflect God’s word?  Do you share your time in 

prayer with God?   Do you use your talent to help those in 

need?  Are you generous with your financial resources?  If not, 

what are you waiting for? 

 

Sign up at www.archregina.sk.ca/news for this free 

report. 

 

 

Archdiocese of Regina 

445 Broad Street North 

Regina, SK S4R 2X8 

(306) 352-1651 

Please send Bulletin Announcements to: 

communications@archregina.sk.ca 

mailto:hc.office@holycrossregina.ca
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To join these other great advertisers contact Joe Frohlick at 306-789-2993 or jfrohlic@gmail.com 

 

The human body 
creates and kills 

15 million red 
blood cells every 

second. 


